
Important Infinite Campus Update and Outage on 12/26/23

Dear Parents and Guardians,

In an effort to enhance the security of Infinite Campus, we are upgrading to a new hosting service on
December 26, 2023.

Infinite Campus will be unavailable starting on Monday, December 25 at 9pm through Tuesday,
December 26, 2023 at 6pm.

What is changing?
- Parents/Caregivers and Students who use the Infinite Campus website:

Starting Wednesday, December 27th, you will now access Infinite Campus with the following
URL for Parents/ Caregivers and Students:
https://foxpointwi.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/foxpoint.jsp
The old URL will no longer be active. Please update your bookmarks and any saved links with
the new website address.

We will communicate any updates, including the new MobileID, during the week of January 1, 2024.
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